
ANZAC Day Commemoration Committee 
(Queensland) Incorporated 

PO Box 3246  
Stafford    4053 
Ph 07 3263 7118 

 Email: 
office.adcc@anzacday.org.au 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
The Students’ ANZAC Commemoration Ceremony– 

Wednesday 24 APRIL 2019 

PLEASE RETURN TO: 
The office of the ANZAC Day Commemoration Committee – Email office.adcc@anzacday.org.au

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

NAME OF SCHOOL ______________________________________________________ 

CONTACT PERSON ______________________________________________________ 

CONTACT EMAIL   ______________________________________________________ 

CONTACT PHONE NO. _________________________ Fax: ______________________ 

SCHOOL ADDRESS ______________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ POSTCODE _____________ 

DEPARTURE STATION (if travelling by train) _________________________________ 

NUMBER OF STUDENTS WHO MIGHT/WILL ATTEND Maximum No. ___________ 
(Please include Adults e.g. 10 + 2)  

Minimum No.    __________ 

PREFERRED MEANS OF TRANSPORT: QR CITYTRAIN  _______________ 

SCHEDULED BUS ROUTE____________ 

CHARTER BUS  ______________ 

OTHER   __________________________ 

Any travel arrangement’s other than QR’s rail services is at the school’s expense. 

IN EARLY APRIL, THE 2019 BRIEF FOR SCHOOLS WILL BE EMAILED TO 
SCHOOLS WHICH HAVE INDICATED THEY WILL BE ATTENDING THE CEREMONY  

If you intend to travel free of charge on Queensland Rail City Network services, please 
ensure you make your reservations by end of March as Queensland Rail may need to 
provide additional capacity. 




